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The idea of opening up our parks and public golf courses to unrestricted camping makes NO sense.
Everyone knows we have a housing shortage and it appears the city is working hard to address the
issue but in the process you cannot ignore the rights and demands of the overwhelming majority of
the residents of Portland. WE WANT OUR CITY BACK!
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